U.S. Government Partial Shutdown Appears Likely
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Funding for federal agencies is set to expire at midnight on September 30. If a resolution is not reached and signed by
President Biden before this deadline, many federal workers will be furloughed. If the shutdown is prolonged, this could affect
the collection and release of certain economic data. The Federal Reserve (Fed) is an appropriated agency and therefore
should not be impacted by any furloughs.

These shutdowns have occurred several times in the past with the most recent in December 2018, which lasted 35 days (the
longest on record). Importantly, this is not a debt ceiling debate which could potentially have more impact. Historically, these
shutdowns have had minimal impact on the economy as they are typically resolved quickly. However, a prolonged shutdown
could weigh on economic growth and jobs as furloughed workers go longer without pay.

Our View:

While headline grabbing and impactful for some on the margin, in the aggregate, we expect a minimal impact if the shutdown
lasts for a couple weeks. We believe extending beyond that opens the door to further uncertainty as it would materially delay
key economic data points that could impact monetary policy and the Fed at its November meeting.

Past performance is not indicative of future results. Any type of investing involves risk and there are no guarantees that these methods will be
successful. The information provided herein is subject to market conditions and is therefore expected to fluctuate.

The views expressed represent the opinions of Sterling Capital Management LLC, and not those of Truist Financial Corporation or its executives. The stated
opinions are for general information only and are educational in nature. These opinions are not meant to be predictions or an offer of individual or personalized
investment advice. They are not intended as an offer or solicitation with respect to the purchase or sale of any security. This information and these opinions are
subject to change without notice. All opinions and information herein have been obtained or derived from sources believed to be reliable. Sterling Capital
Management LLC does not assume liability for any loss which may result from the reliance by any person upon such information or opinions.

Investment advisory services are available through Sterling Capital Management LLC, an investment adviser registered with the U.S. Securities & Exchange
Commission and an independently-operated subsidiary of Truist Financial Corporation. Sterling Capital Management LLC manages customized investment
portfolios, provides asset allocation analysis and offers other investment-related services to affluent individuals and businesses. Securities and other investments
held in investment management or investment advisory accounts at Sterling Capital Management LLC are not deposits or other obligations of Truist Financial
Corporation, Truist Bank or any affiliate, are not guaranteed by Truist Bank or any other bank, are not insured by the FDIC or any other federal government agency,
and are subject to investment risk, including possible loss of principal invested.
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